

2022 Gentle Giants in the Park



Dear Great Pyrenees Friends,

Thanks to all that made our Gentle Giants in the Park a spectacular event!!! We are not sure of the exact number attending but we had approximately 400 humans and 200 PYRS, making this our biggest event by far. The photo booth was a big hit, and the food, auction items and merchandise were all favorites. Most impressive though were the well behaved Gentle Giants that stole the show.

We also announced our volunteer of the year which were cowinners Tammy Lee and Kevin Collins. Both always respond on a moment's notice to transport the PYR's in critical condition requiring emergency care as well as helping in many other areas.

Thank you once again to all that attended and particularly to the many that worked the event. As a bonus we are including a before and after picture revealing the remarkable job Sabine has accomplished fostering Katori. You may recall Katori was barely alive and given limited time for survival and look at him now after much deserved TLC.

John, GPRA President and Founder





Katori Then Katori Now



Newly designed T-shirts are now available
Click to check out our
Online store

Upcoming Adoption Day

Saturday May 21st 11:00 - 1:00 Please see our <u>website</u> for more i<u>nformation</u>

Great Pyrenees Rescue of Atlanta 404.829.2609

GPRA Website - Available Dogs - Volunteer - Foster a Dog - Donate





